
Welcome to our community newsletter - Issue 7 Summer 2024 

    Headteacher’s Headlines 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

The weeks seem to be flying by and the summer term at 

Stamford Green is always a busy one with our Sports Afternoons, 

PTA Events and our Y6 Leavers’ Celebrations. 

 

We will be holding our Sports Afternoons, for each year group, 

from Wednesday 15 May until Friday 24 May.  We will also be 

hosting the District Sports field event on Thursday 4 July from 

4.00pm until 6.00pm.  This will, undoubtedly, cause the local 

roads to be busier.  Please rest assured that we always promote 

safe driving and sensible parking, that does not inconvenience 

our neighbours, with any schools that are visiting Stamford 

Green.  In advance of the event, we have circulated a 

document to all the parents/carers from participating schools, 

advising them of the car park at Christ Church and other roads 

to use when parking.  This will hopefully alleviate traffic on Christ 

Church Mount. 

 

The summer term also sees our Y3, Y4 and Y6 taking part in 

residential trips, which in turn, will see a number of coaches 

coming to the school across a few mornings.  Our EYFS and KS1 

children will also have day trips to look forward to.   

 

Our Path of Adventures continues to provide our pupils with 

endless hours of fun, both at school and at Sunset.  Without the 

PTA Events we hold, none of this would be possible. 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Druce 
 

Dates for Diaries  
 

All our PTA Events can be 

found on the school website.  

 

Our Colour Run event this 

year is on Saturday 15.6.24 

and will take place on the 

field.  The event runs from 

11.00am - 5.00pm with set 

up and clear down time 

either side of this. 

 

 

Term Dates 
  

Summer Holidays 

Wednesday 24July 2024 to 

Monday 2 September 2024 

INSET (Staff training days):  

 

Monday 22 July 2024                  

Tuesday 23 July 2024 

Monday 2 September 2024 

Tuesday 3 September 2024 

 

 

Christmas Holidays 

 

Monday 23 December 2024 

to 

Monday 6 January 2025 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 



T O G E T H E R N E S S 

Safeguarding in our community  

Did you know that keeping children safe is everyone’s business? 

More information can be found here. 
 

Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is defined as:  

• Protecting children from abuse and maltreatment.  

• Preventing impairment of children’s mental and physical health or development;  

• Ensuring that children grow up in circumstances consistent with the provision of safe and effective 

care.  

• Taking action to enable all children to have the best outcomes.  

• Preventing impairment of children’s mental or physical health or development.  

At school we have a Safeguarding Policy and have three Designated Safeguarding Leaders 

(DSLs). Should you ever need to contact a DSL because you are concerned or worried about a 

child, please find the details of how to do so below: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is:  Mrs Kathryn Dray Contact details: dsl@stamford-

green.surrey.sch.uk  

Deputy DSL is: Mrs Louise Druce Contact details: dsl@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  

Deputy DSL is: Miss Vicky Swann Contact details: dsl@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  

Alternatively, please call the school and ask for a DSL  - 01372 725 383. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/64f0a68ea78c5f000dc6f3b2/Keeping_children_safe_in_education_2023.pdf
https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1318&type=pdf

